
 

Gingerbread Friend Project 
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Children,  

 

I need your help! Around this time of year, all of my gingerbread 

friends start to disappear. I fear they are being eaten! It makes me so 

sad. So, I’ve assigned you to a special new task force that I’ve recently 

assembled called the Gingerbread Friend Project. Your mission is to 

create a disguise that will help my gingerbread friends make it safely 

through the holiday season without being eaten. 

 

Attached to this letter you will find a gingerbread friend template. 

Create your disguise on this template, it can be anything from your 

favourite book character to a super hero to an astronaut. You may disguise 

my gingerbread friend with any supplies you have available at home. This is 

a great family activity that you can do together! 

 

I’ve also attached a writing page for you to explain the disguise 

and how it will help my gingerbread friend make it safely through the 

holidays without being eaten. Have fun and be creative! 

 

We would love it if you could take a photograph and ask a grown up to send 

us a photo of our friends in disguise to lanthorn.lib@westlothian.gov.uk 

 

Your Friend from the North Pole, 

Santa Claus 
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